
 

 

 

Masorti Liverpool and Liverpool Reform Synagogue 
Jointly invite all the community to a 

Tu B’Shevat Seder  

 
Sunday 20 January 2019 at 3:30pm to 5:00pm 

  

Venue: The Reform Synagogue Reception Hall 

We mark Tu B’Shevat, the New Year for Trees, by eating fruit, particularly from the 

kinds that are singled out by the Torah in its praise of the bounty of the Holy Land: 

grapes, figs, pomegranates, nuts, olives, dates and more. On this day we remember 

that, “man is a tree of the field” (Deuteronomy 20:19), and reflect on the actions we 

can take to help our ecology.  The Kabbalist of Tsfat, Israel of the 16th Century 

created a Tu B’Shevat Seder, loosely modelled on the Pesach seder, drinking 4 cups 

of wine, eating foods that are symbolic of the holiday. 

Please come and join us at this fun packed, and enlightening seder. 

Children and adults if you wish, please bring along a drawing, painting or model of a 

tree, and we will have an exhibition. 

Cost: Adults £5 (16yrs +),  Families £10    Payment in advance or at the door 

For more information & to confirm you are coming, please contact Rena Pearl, 07798 695756 or 

email: renapearl@uk2.net. We do need to know who is coming for catering & security reasons. 

https://www.chabad.org/9984#v19
mailto:renapearl@uk2.net

